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You’re invited to a 
Newfoundland Kitchen Party! 

 
Join us Saturday evening in Harbour 
Grace for our Kitchen Party social.  

 
Light food and refreshments will be 
served and a Screech in ceremony 

for those who Come From Away and 
want to become honorary 

Newfoundlanders. 
 

To help us prepare, please RSVP by 
Wednesday, July 27th via email to 

dashwoodwestie@gmail.com 
Or through 
Dogshow.ca 
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